Executive statement on violence and
unrest

The Executive has condemned the violence over recent days and has called for
calm to be restored to our streets, and an end to violent protests.

Northern Ireland Composite Economic
Index Quarter 4 2020

The Northern Ireland Composite Economic Index (NICEI) Q4 2020 was published
today by the Northern Ireland Statistics & Research Agency (NISRA).

DAERA is seeking a new Chair and
Member for CAFRE's College Advisory

Group

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs has launched a
recruitment campaign to appoint a new chair and a member to the College
Advisory Group (CAG).

Mallon — Bus Drivers Deserve To Be
Safe Doing Their Jobs

Following last night’s hijacking and petrol bombing of a bus in Belfast,
Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon today said “our bus drivers deserve to
be safe and they deserve our respect and gratitude”.
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Statement by Chief Medical Officer, Dr
Michael McBride

“I would strongly encourage everyone in Northern Ireland to come forward for
their COVID-19 vaccination when their turn comes.
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